Club Rules 

With respect to all coaches and for the safety of your child, we have the following rules for all parents/guardians/spectators to follow: 
• We have an open door policy so parents are welcome to watch the training session from the designated viewing area. As the area is part of the gym we would like you all to respect the gymnast’s space and ask you not to be on the gym floor while the session is in progress due to health and safety.
• Parents are welcome to speak to coaches before or after class for any queries. (Not while coaches are coaching). If the coaches are unavailable, please make an appropriate time to speak with them.  
 • Please make sure you are prompt in collecting your child from the session, as you can appreciate change over times can get busy and to ensure the child’s safety we expect parents to be on time. 
· Please make sure you are respectful with noise levels during the sessions. It can become difficult for the coach to communicate with the gymnasts if noise levels are too high and gymnasts also become easily distracted, this includes electronic equipment, please keep volume levels low or muted.
· Please could you make sure siblings are quiet and seated during sessions, as this distracts the gymnasts if siblings are running around.
· Due to the material the floor is built with no high heels or black soled shoes are allowed in the gym.
· Please adhere to the Parents/guardians and spectators Code of Conduct


